
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/10/2017 2:47:41 PM
Subject: FW: Hunley Commission

 
 

From: Tracy Sharpe [mailto:tsharpe@sos.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 2:11 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Hunley Commission
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Grooms,
 
Can you please call me about the appointment you sent over on February 21st.
It has two different names as who is appointed. (Senator Danny Verdin or Daniel Varat, Ph.D)
 
Thanks
 
 

Tracy C. Sharpe
Tracy C. Sharpe, Director
Authentications, Notaries, Boards and Commissions
Office of the Secretary of State
1205 Pendleton Street
Suite 525
Columbia, SC 29201
tsharpe@sos.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-6045
Notaries 803-734-2512
Fax: 803-734-1614
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, contains information from the South Carolina 
Secretary of State’s Office that may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the 
individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or 
distribute this message. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender 
only" email and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.
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